
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our students have made a strong start to the academic year. In preparation for the 
year ahead, we would like to emphasise a few key points: 
 
The team around your child 
Wickersley School and Sports College, and all WPT schools, provide the best level 
of pastoral care. Caring for our student’s health and wellbeing is our priority.   
 
The table below informs you who to contact for your child and the email address for 
that person. In normal circumstances, your child’s form tutor should always be the 
first point of contact. The form tutor sees your child each morning and can check in 
with them to resolve any issues or to pass them on to a relevant person. 
 
We operate pastoral hubs in school which means that we have a dedicated team of 
staff who can deal with issues and support your child if necessary. Each hub 
consists of a Head of Key Stage, Non-Teaching Assistant Heads of Year, Teaching 
Assistants, Learning Mentors and Family Support Workers. This means we can offer 
timely support and guidance to our students whenever they need it. 
 

The Team Around Your Child 

Role Name Email Address 

Form Tutor   

Head of Key Stage Mr Kelly & Mr Lintin ekelly@wickersley.net 
alintin@wickersley.net 

Non-Teaching 
Assistant Heads of 
Year 

Mrs Brooks, Miss Taylor, 
Ms Bartholomew & 
Mrs Wilson 

keystage3@wickersley.net 

Learning Mentors Ms Lang vlang@wickersley.net 

Safeguarding 
Manager 

Ms Betteridge safeguarding@wickersley.net 

 
We have found that the best method of communication is through email and we will 
always try to respond to your emails within 2 working days. We hope that by giving 
you this information you will get any queries to the right person as quickly as 
possible. 
 
As always, I’m grateful for your continued support.  The continuation of home, school 
and student will prove unbeatable here at Wickersley School and Sports College. 
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Key Dates 
 
Inset days  
There are four additional inset days planned this year. Students are not expected to 
attend school on these days.  

 Wednesday 30th November 2022 

 Thursday 2nd February 2023 

 Tuesday 7th March 2023 

 Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

 
Parental Consultations 

 Y8 – 2nd February 2023 

 Y9 – 7th March 2023 

 Y7 – 2nd May 2023 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr T Hardcastle    Mrs M Smith 
Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 
 


